
July 5, 2020   10:00am 

 
 

Today’s Worship Leader: Deb Linehan 

 

We Gather to Praise God 

 

Praise and Worship                                    soloist Ben Healy 

“Grande Sonate Pathetique Mvt. 2 by Beethoven” 
 

Opening Prayer 
 

Welcome & Ministry Highlights 
 

Opening Hymn                                                     UMH #526      

“What a Friend We Have in Jesus”, soloist Josh Stennett 
                                      

Today’s Bible Reading                              Matthew 11:25-30 
 

Sermon                                                          Rev. Y. Joe Kim  

“Finding Rest in Jesus” 
 

 Hymn                                                                     UMH #110 

“A Mighty Fortress Is Our God”, soloist Carol Lynch               
                                                  
Thanksgiving and Sacrament of Holy Communion 
 

Communion Prayer 
 

Closing Hymn                                                      UMH #696 

“America the Beautiful” 
 

Benediction  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music Director                            Ben Healy 

Secretary                                                   Melissa Anderson 

Bookkeeper                                                          Donald MacLean 

Lay Leader                                                                   Susan Scott 

Certified Lay Minister                                              Ann Burnham 

Pastor     Rev. Y. H. Joe Kim 

 

 

Offering Counters: Tom & Sue Reynolds 
 
Lawn Mowing: Adam Newall 

 

 
Sneak Peek into next Sunday 

 

Pastor Joe’s message from Psalm 139:1-12 
Sermon Title: We are not alone. 
Theme: Our constant companion. 

 

 

 

Trial outdoor worship service planned 

 

The leadership team continues to look into an outside worship 

service option.  We are hoping to have a trial service on Sunday, 

July 12th which will include a Zoom feed for those who cannot 

attend.  Participants will need to bring their own lawn chair and 

masks must be worn.  An e-mail with further details will be sent 

as we get close to that date.   

 

 



 

To join Zoom by computer, click on the link when you get the 

e-mail invitation from Pastor Joe. 
 

To join Zoom by phone:  

call 1-312-626-6799  

meeting id: 896-875-426 #, #,  

password: 251560 # 
 

The Zoom session is open at 9:30 and you can join then. 

When the service begins at 10:00am, please make sure your 

microphone is muted and click on the Stop Video icon.  These 

are both features specific to your device so that others cannot 

hear or see you during the service.  It may also be helpful to 

change the view to speaker’s view rather than gallery view.  We 

will have a time to see and greet each other prior to and after the 

service. 

 
 

 
Custodian 

We have posted an ad to hire a custodian.  If you know someone who 

may be interested in this position, they can apply through our Facebook 

job posting or send their resume to the church office. 

Here is a general summary of the duties:                                                 

10-hours required per week. 

WEEKLY: Clean and stock lavatory on main floor and as needed. 

Vacuum carpet upstairs and downstairs. Clear debris from pews. Remove 

trash from offices, Gibbs Hall, Parlor, etc. 

BIWEEKLY: Mop tile floors in basement. Dust pews and window sills in 

sanctuary, Gibbs Hall, Parlor and Sunday School classrooms. Clean pews 

and other woodwork.                                                                

WEDDINGS / FUNERALS: Prepare sanctuary, Ladies’ Parlor, Gibbs 

Hall, and lavatory prior to ceremony. Be available during the ceremony to 

assist as needed. Compensation will be provided as per schedule. 

 
 

 
Dorothy Caipie 

Shuli Silveira 

Peter Sgarzi 

Wayne Terrill 

Al Marsh 

Sandra Knight 

Jan Landers 

Carol Peters 

Bruce Prouty and family 

 

The caregivers of those who are sick or in need of extra assistance. 

 

Church members and church members’ loved ones who are on the 

front lines in the fight against COVID-19. 

 

(if you wish to have your name removed, please contact  

Melissa Anderson in the church office to update the bulletin) 
 

Joys, concerns, and updates can be added to our prayer chain by 
contacting Cathy Sharon-Matthews through phone call, text, or e-mail, 

508-274-1864 or cathys_36@yahoo.com 
 

 

 
 

Applications for scholarships for the 2020-2021 academic year need 

to be received by July 15.  These scholarships are awarded through 

the Brush Ellis Memorial Scholarship Fund.  Eligibility criteria and 

applications can be requested through the church office, 

swiftmemorial@verizon.net or 508-888-0170. 
 

Completed applications should be returned to the church office at,  

PO Box 270, Sagamore Beach, MA 02562 


